
NOTICE 
Public Consultation Guidelines – Electricity, Gas and Water 
Licences and Electricity and Gas Standard Form Contracts 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved public consultation guidelines which 
outline the Authority’s consultation practices related to licences and standard form contracts. 

The document is intended to provide guidance regarding the process of public consultation 
that the Authority will undertake with regard to: that the Authority will undertake with regard to: 

• The grant, renewal, amendment or transfer of: • The grant, renewal, amendment or transfer of: 

– electricity generation, transmission, distribution, retail and integrated regional 
licences 

– electricity generation, transmission, distribution, retail and integrated regional 
licences 

– gas distribution or trading licences – gas distribution or trading licences 

– water services operating licences. – water services operating licences. 

• The review and approval of standard form contracts currently required only in the 
electricity and gas area. 

• The review and approval of standard form contracts currently required only in the 
electricity and gas area. 

The guidelines have been developed by the Authority in accordance with applicable 
legislation and after a public consultation process. 
The guidelines have been developed by the Authority in accordance with applicable 
legislation and after a public consultation process. 

The guidelines are available on the Authority’s website www.era.wa.gov.auThe guidelines are available on the Authority’s website www.era.wa.gov.au

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Paul Kelly 
Executive Director 
Licensing, Monitoring & Customer 
Protection 
Ph: +61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: +61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: +61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 
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